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SECTION 2C – 7 - SOLICITING COMMENTS WITHIN DIVISION AND COMPLETING 
DESIGN 

 
 

SOLICITING COMMENTS WITHIN DIVISION  
 
In order that all disciplines within the Location and Design Division are given an 
opportunity to provide input into the total design, plans are made available through 
ProjectWise*, for review prior to Preliminary Field Inspection.  The Hydraulics Section must 
review the preliminary design plans at this stage and furnish recommendations, 
comments, and questions relative to drainage that are pertinent to the Preliminary Field 
Inspection and the resolution of a proper design.  The appropriate design section must 
review the design for conformity to current VDOT Road and Bridge Standards and make 
recommendations concerning the design features shown. 
 

INCORPORATING COMMENTS INTO DESIGN 
 
Upon receipt of comments, questions and recommendations, they are to be reviewed 
and a common solution determined and shown as the Division's proposals on the 
preliminary design scheme of development.  Should time not permit the resolution of 
these matters, they are to be discussed at the Preliminary Field Inspection.  In any 
event, the Preliminary Field Inspection is to consider all input that could lead to the most 
feasible scheme of development. 
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